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On behalf of the Government of the United States, I extend congratulations to
the people of Ecuador on the anniversary of the first call to independence on
August 10, 1809, which sparked the independence movement in Latin America 209
years ago.

Since we established bilateral relations, our nations have enjoyed deep ties,
which are growing stronger every day. Vice President Mike Pence’s visit to
Ecuador underscores the ongoing progress. Our bonds are made especially
evident by the reinvigorated friendship and partnership between our two
countries. The United States is committed to working with the Ecuadorian
people and their government to expand bilateral trade and investment,
strengthen security cooperation, and increase cultural and educational
exchanges. We welcome the opportunity to work with President Lenin Moreno and
his administration to build a stronger bilateral relationship in areas of
mutual interest.

I congratulate all Ecuadorians on this day that led to your nation’s
independence.
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